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Robinson, Tracie

From: Medicaid Redesign Team Update List <MRT-L@LISTSERV.HEALTH.STATE.NY.US> on
behalf of doh.sm.mrtupdates <mrtupdates@HEALTH.NY.GOV>

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 3:19 PM
To: MRT-L@LISTSERV.HEALTH.STATE.NY.US
Subject: New Bureau of Social Determinants of Health

Dear MRT Listserv Subscriber:

The Office of Health Insurance Programs (OHIP) is thrilled to announce the establishment of the Bureau of
Social Determinants of Health within the Division of Program Development and Management (DPDM).

New York’s Medicaid program is a national leader in its work on the social determinants of health and its
investment in supportive housing. Therefore, OHIP has decided to dedicate an entire bureau to focus on this
important topic.

The new bureau will focus its work on the social determinants of health (SDH) and the important role it plays in
the health outcomes of New York’s most vulnerable populations. The Bureau of Social Determinants of Health
will focus on special SDH initiatives including but not limited to supportive housing, nutrition, and education.
The bureau will work closely with Performing Provider Systems (PPS), VBP contractors, Health Plans, and
Providers. It will also continue to enhance the role of Community Based Organizations (CBOs) within the
health care sector.

The Bureau will be led by Denard Cummings and report to Elizabeth Misa, Deputy Medicaid Director.

The team consists of the following employees:
 Emily Engel
 Martina Ahadzi
 Rachel Baron-VanCleve
 Matthew de Waal Malefyt
 Jordan Fitzgerald
 Sara Morales-Digges
 Ray Mrope
 Jahmel Robinson
 Amanda Speciale
 Tyler Joseph

Please send any questions to mrtsupportivehousing@health.ny.gov.

Thank you.
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